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GN and NTA reach settlement on collective agreement

IQALUIT, Nunavut (May 6, 2014) - The Government of Nunavut and the Nunavut
Teacher's Association reached a tentative settlement on a new collective agreement on
April 28, 2014. The previous one had expired in June 2013. The agreement is subject to

ratification by both parties by mid June, at which point more details will be provided.
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